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facebook.com/noosacouncil 
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07 5329 6500 
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Culverts) 
 

 

Construction Complete –  
Weyba Esplanade, Noosa Heads 
 

Project summary 
Noosa Shire was significantly affected in the 
2022 rainfall and flooding event.  Council 
continues the reconstruction efforts to 
reconstruct damaged areas, this includes 
Weyba Esplanade along the river edge. 
This reconstruction work has now been 
completed and the road is now open. 
  

 

 
 
 

Overview of works 
The scope of works included: 
 Demolition and removal of pavement, 

collapsed kerb structure, and failed 
material.  

 Massbloc, or approved equivalent, wall on 
concrete foundation  

 Pavement reconstruction  
 Kerb replacement   
 Embankment reconstruction and suitable 

planting  
 

Funding 

The flood recovery effort for Noosa Council is 
jointly funded by the Commonwealth-State 
Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements.  

 

Damage viewed from the road 

Council appreciates the ongoing 
patience and support from the 

community during the reconstruction 
program. 

Reconstruction viewed from the road 

Damage viewed from the river 

Reconstruction viewed from the river 


